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UPDATE:

  

Two lanes of traffic are open, traffic is moving freely. The right lane will remain closed for
another 2-3 hours but should not create any impacts to traffic flow.

  

 

  

Original Story:

  

BOWLING GREEN, Ky. (Sept. 26, 2012) - A vehicle fire has shut down the center and right
lanes of northbound I-65 at mile marker 43/Cumberland Parkway.

  

Traffic is currently moving in the far left lane only. Motorists should anticipate slow moving traffic
and reduce their speed accordingly.

  

The duration of this crash is 1 hour+. Motorists may wish to seek alternate routes until this
incident has been cleared.
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